

RICK SCOTT

June 6, 2014

Mr. Robert Glynn Delray Garden Center 3827 West Atlantic Avenue Delray Beach, Florida 33445

Dear Mr. Glynn:

Congratulations on Delray Garden Center recently being included in the *South Florida Business Journal's* list of top landscaping companies. You are to be commended for building a company that has become recognizable within your community since 1987. Because entrepreneurship is the foundation of Florida's success, I am focused on making the Sunshine State the best place for businesses to grow so that entrepreneurs like you can succeed and continue adding private-sector jobs to Florida's economy.

Our businesses are continuing to grow and create jobs, and more Floridians are able to find opportunities to get back to work and provide for their families. In April, Florida businesses created more than 33,700 jobs, totaling more than 600,400 private-sector jobs since December 2010. Florida's unemployment rate dropped to 6.2 percent, which is below the national average for the ninth consecutive month. It is clear that our pro-growth, business friendly policies are making a difference for Florida families. To continue our exceptional economic momentum, this year I signed into law over \$500 million in tax cuts. From car registration fees to school supplies, Florida families and businesses will be paying less and keeping more of what they earn.

Thanks to you, Florida is succeeding in creating an opportunity economy. Florida's turnaround story is great news for Florida families.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott